
Glacier View PAC Meeting MInutes  October 21,  2020 

 
 
Members Present:  
 

Principal: Murray McRae Members at Large 

Secretary: Jen March Cindy Banos 

 Val Harker  

 Nicole Smith 

  

 
 
 
Principal’s Report:  
 
Sheila, Dee, and Connie are unable to attend this evening’s meeting.   
 
Enrollment is currently at 173 students.  The school is running at 87% capacity. 
 
We had an earthquake and fire drill last week for the AM classes.  
 
Picture day was today.   
 
Cobbs bakery was donating baked goods to the school last year, and they will be doing the 
same again this year. 
 
Jason Craft is working on designs for quotes that will be mounted in the hallway.  He has sent 
Murray some ideas. 
 
Steve Galbraith stopped by the school yesterday, so Murray was able to give him the thank you 
card from the PAC.  Steve was the secretary for the Glacier View PAC for about 5 years. 
 
Connie applied for the gaming grant today.   
 
There is a Pro-d day on Friday.   
 
Sara (IDS) and Shaleah (Youth and Family Worker) are developing ideas to start talking circles 
later in the year.  
 
Boys’ group is up and running in the annex each week.   
 
Term 1 ends Friday, November 1st. 
 
Adjournment:  8:04pm 
 
The next PAC meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 18, 2020. 


